
 
MEMO  

 

cityofalbany.net 
   

TO: Albany Public Library Board 
 
FROM: Eric Ikenouye, Library Director 
 
DATE: July 23, 2024 
 
SUBJECT:  Director’s Report 
 
Board Members, 
 
This month, we have a policy update for your consideration. The Internet Access Policy has not been 
updated since 2011. The revisions clear up some outdated practices. 
 
Summer Reading continues to run along very well. We have well over 3,000 registrants now. Supervising 
Librarian April Spisak will attend to talk about Summer Reading and other Youth Services. 
 
Spanish Services Librarian Millie Wilson will attend to discuss her work at the library, including the many 
programs and partnerships she fosters.  
 
Counselor Kopczynski is not running for reelection this fall, so he has decided to wait to fill any Citizen 
Advisory Group vacancies for which he is responsible. That means the Library Board will be short one 
member until after the start of the new year. This should not impact us too significantly. However, it will 
be of utmost importance that you let Elise know if you will be able to attend the upcoming meetings so 
that we can ensure there will be a quorum.  
 
Also, save the date for the city’s first Citizen Advisory Group (CAG) Appreciation Event Thursday, 
September 26, 2024, from 5:30 – 7:30 p.m. at the Riverfront Community Center.  
 
Thank you for your time and service, 
 
Eric 
 
EI\eas 
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Upcoming Library Board Meeting Dates  
Unless otherwise specified, all meetings fall on the 4th Tuesday of each month. 
 

• August 27, 2024 

• September 24, 2024 

• October 22, 2024 

• November 26, 2024 

• December TBD 

• January 28, 2025 

• February 25, 2025 

• March 25, 2025 

• April 22, 2025 

• May 27, 2025 

• June 24, 2025 


